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Working together for a successful future         

 

3rd September 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Over the summer holiday Mrs. Billington has taken the decision to retire her post at Queensgate Foundation Primary 

School due to personal reasons.  She sends everyone her best wishes and will miss the team spirit at Queensgate but 

is looking forward to spending more time with her grandchildren. 

Miss Emma Cordon has been appointed and has met the children today, along with Mrs Gibbins.  Miss Cordon will be 

working Monday, Tuesday and Wednesdays in the newly named class 2GC.  Mrs. Gibbins will continue to work 

Wednesday, Thursday and Fridays.  You will notice that both teachers work on Wednesday to ensure the job share 

continues to work for the children effectively. 

Please read tomorrow’s newsletter to find out more about Miss Cordon’s teaching background. 

I appreciate this is an unexpected change and start to the new term but please be assured your child’s learning will 

remain our priority. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Samantha Sillito 
Headteacher 
 


